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August 20, 2021 

BY E-FILING AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
David Foster, Utilities Division Director 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission  
c/o Tory Lawless, Dockets and Records Manager 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor  
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

Re: Docket No.16-00036 – Cancellation of Mobilitie Management, LLC’s 
Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity to Provide Competing 
Local Telecommunication Services in Tennessee 

Dear Mr. Foster: 
Please accept the original and four (4) copies of this letter submitted on behalf of 

Mobilitie Management, LLC (“Mobilitie Management”) notifying the Tennessee Public Utility 
Commission (“Commission”) of its intent to voluntarily surrender the above-referenced 
authorization, granted on July 29, 2016 in Docket No. 16-00036, and to withdraw any tariffs on 
record, effective at the soonest possible date.  

The public convenience and necessity will not be adversely affected by the action 
described herein.  Mobilitie Management does not offer or provide any services to Tennessee 
customers pursuant to the above-referenced authority, and therefore, no customer’s services will 
be interrupted or disconnected and customer notice is not necessary.  Mobilitie Management 
seeks to surrender this authorization to ensure that its records, and the Commission’s, are fully 
up to date.    

Mobilitie Management also respectfully requests that the Commission return its 
performance bond on file with the Commission upon cancellation of its authority. 

Please date-stamp the extra copy of this letter and return it in the envelope provided.  If 
you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact the undersigned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

________________________________         
Erin M. Griffith 
Counsel to Mobilitie Management, LLC 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on August 20, 2021 at 3:02 p.m. 




